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13 Jun 84

Dr. John E. Glenn
U.S. Regulatory Commission
Region 1.,
631 Park Ave.,
King of Prussia
PA 19406

Dear Dr. Glenn,

Having inquired into the status of our byproduct
Material License renewal request (License'No. 20-12743-01),
I learned today that my letter of 23 March 1984 was never
received by your office. Enclosed is a zerox copy of that
letter, addressed to Mr. Thomas Thompson. This letter
responds to the questions that Mr. Thompson raised
concerning our application during his telephone conversation
with me on 20 March 1984.

Please don't hesitate to contact me if further ~ ~ ~

infomation is required.

|

| sincerely,

d%([ 4A

111am E. P.obinson
Radiation Protection Officer
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